Mayor's Report

September 2025

- Please remember to join the community at the 24th anniversary 9/11 memorial service at Veterans Memorial Park. This will also include a dedication for the Veterans Memorial Park sidewalks.
- A reminder that Lowes Home Improvement will be sponsoring a home project for a veteran or a senior citizen in the community. Please send me an email of the project and the address of where the project will be located!
- Reminder that school is in session and to please use caution. We are the only true "walking school" in the County so it is important be cognizant of the elementary school students walking to DVES. Also a huge thank you to the Council, DPW, and the FD on getting the sidewalks painted.
- Thank you to the Recreation for a successful summer in both events and other activities. Please
 be sure to check the social media pages and website for Airport Park as they are hosting a lot of
 great activities!

		f	